Subject: Accepted: Regular NCSU GBRId Meeting - Tue May 16 2PM EDT US @ Tue May 16, 2017 2pm

- 3pm (EDT) (Royden Saah)

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/9/2017 8:22 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Event Invitation

Title: Regular NCSU GBRId Meeting - Tue May 16 2PM EDT US

When: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 2:00 PM – 3:00 PM

Organizer: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Description:

From: Royden Saah

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 10:19 PM

To: 'Fred Gould' < fgould@ncsu.edu < mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu >>

Cc: jrgodwinnc@gmail.com<mailto:jrgodwinnc@gmail.com>

<godwin@ncsu.edu<mailto:godwin@ncsu.edu>>; Alun Lloyd

<alun lloyd@ncsu.edu<mailto:alun lloyd@ncsu.edu>>; Jason Delborne

<<u>jadelbor@ncsu.edu</u><mailto:jadelbor@ncsu.edu>>; Todd Kuiken

<tkuiken@ncsu.edu<mailto:tkuiken@ncsu.edu>>;

meserr@ncsu.edu<mailto:meserr@ncsu.edu>; 'Caroline Leitschuh'

<<u>caro.leit@gmail.com<mailto:caro.leit@gmail.com></u>>; Gregory Backus

<gabackus@ncsu.edu<mailto:gabackus@ncsu.edu>>

Subject: Regular NCSU GBRId Meeting

Hi Fred and NCSU Team,

I would like to propose to push the meeting (that may or may not be on your calendars) back one week. I will be in the US, so the 2PM timeframe will be much easier.

Apologies for the late notice. I hope this works for the team.

Warm Regards,

Royden

From: Fred Gould [mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 10:08 PM

To: Royden Saah

<royden.saah@islandconservation.org<mailto:royden.saah@islandconservation.org>>;

1 of 2 9/11/2017 10:34 AM

gbird@lists.ncsu.edu<mailto:gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Subject: Re: [gbird] Australasian Vert Pest Conf Trip Report

do we have a call at 2PM today?

On May 9, 2017, at 8:03 AM, Royden Saah

<royden.saah@islandconservation.org<mailto:royden.saah@islandconservation.org>>
wrote:

Hi All,

Attached is a brief trip report form last week. Also attached is the poster presented at the conference.

I am currently in Geelong getting acquainted with CSIRO's Australian Animal Health Laboratory. I will be in Canberra on Thursday and leaving back to the US on Saturday.

Warm Regards, Royden

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program

www.geneticbiocontrol.orghttp://www.geneticbiocontrol.org

www.islandconservation.orgwww.islandconservation.org

AU: +61 459 610 332 in AU May9-May14 US: +1 919 520 5954 in US May15-Jun3

<Trip Report AVPC 2017.pdf><20170501 AVPC Poster .pdf>

Attendees: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

—Attachments:

invite.ics 3.1 KB

2 of 2 9/11/2017 10:34 AM